

SPEY SAFE



Friday 11 September 2020



Please note Guidelines received from Public Health Scotland:

If <u>anyone</u> in your household is symptomatic and has been tested for COVID19 <u>all members</u> of the household must isolate until test results are received.





The email address to report any absence is PupilAbsence.SpeysideHigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk

You can email about previous absence or upcoming appointments.

Pupils <u>MUST</u> use Hand Sanitiser on entering and <u>EXITING</u> the building.



Gold Star Award!

Well done to everyone who (those that are able to) is wearing a face mask in school.

Please ask your young person <u>not</u> to share their face coverings.



Please ask your young person to avoid physical contact with their peers.